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Waterman Road Reconstruction
June 2, 2017 Update

The lllinois Department of Transportation executed the contracts with DeKalb County and the contractor, Civil
Constructors, on May 31, 2017 for the Waterman Road reconstruction.

The contractor plans to close Waterman Road to through traffic on Monday morning, June 5, 2017. Residents
can expect daytime closures at crossroad pipes beginning Monday. The contractor plans to start at Perry Road
and work his way south replacing all the crossroad pipes over the next 3 — 4 weeks depending on the weather.
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